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United Jewish Fund

During the year 1930, the Hebrew
School received its share from the United
Jewish Fund which terminated on Decem-
ber 31, 1930. Beginning January Ist,
1931, it must support itself because this
Institution will not receive any further
support from the United Jewish Fund.
Unless the Hebrew School starts its drive
now, it will have no funds with which to
continue its work. Subscribe now and
help the Hebrew School carry on its good
work.

: Budget for 1931

The budget for the year 1931 is $11,-
310.00. This figure as itemized below is
a minimum with which the Board expects
to operate the school. During the past
five years the Hebrew School received
$15,000.00 per year from the United
Jewish Fund. Realizing the present finan-
cial condition the Budget Committee has
reduced the expenses to the sum of $11,-
310.00.

Principal (salary) = _..$2400.00
25 ilieachers i(salaty)) e e uie st 3480.00
2 Teachers (salary) . 1080.00
Janitors and S Driyer, st _ 1300.00
School House Upkeep - 800.00
Bus Operation - g : 600.00
Bldg. ¥ Loan on House 1200.00
Bldg. ¥ Loan on Lot . . 450.00

$11,310.00

100% FOR THE HEBREW SCHOOL



